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Almoner:  Denise Dinham  8337 8096 or denise.dinham@gmail.com 
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               DATE 

2021 

 

 

 

Mon 22nd  

February 

 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

 

Mon 1st  

March   

 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

 

Mon 8th   

March 

 

 

San Giorgio Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

 

Mon 15th   

March 

 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 
Speaker Mark Aistin   TBA 

 

Program 

 

“Bust to Back” 

Committee  

Meetings 

Public Holiday 

ADELAIDE CUP 

 

 

 

 

TBA 

Chair Frank Augello President Vince Jeff Blanco 

Plaques & 

Fellowship 

Reg Bennett Kevin Hill Gus DeAngelis/ 

Jim Silvestri 

Cashier 1 Gail Casey Ruth Graf      Kevin 

O’Neill 

Cashier 2 John Russo David Munro Bill Allan 

Steward 1 Paul Trotta Hans Graf Bruce Davis 

Steward 2 

 

Mick Mitolo Mal Hansen Aaron Stobie 

Raffle Linda Howsam Mary Lynch Don Marcoionni 

TIME 6:00 for 6:30 pm 6:00 for 6:30 pm 6:00 for 6:30 pm 

file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/181029-2249-Enfield%20Cemetery/rcc9520secretary@gmail.com
mailto:campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au
http://www.campbelltown.rotaryclub.org.au/
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/holger-knaack-selected-be-2020-21-rotary-international-president#:~:text=Holger%20Knaack%2C%20a%20member%20of,Rotary%20International%20in%202020%2D21.
https://rotary9510.org/page/district-governor
mailto:denise.dinham@gmail.com
mailto:margaretbeare54@gmail.com
mailto:garget54@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200706-2502-Comm%20Night/davis273@bigpond.com
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200120-2484-/editor20rcc@gmail.com
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If you are unable to perform your duties, please arrange a SUBSTITUTE and advise your replacement to 

David Munro.   IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE DELAYED TO START YOUR DUTIES PLEASE ORGANISE A ROTARIAN 

TO DEPUTISE FOR YOU UNTIL YOU CAN GET THERE. For Zoom requests please contact Bruce Barnes. 

 
 Meetings are held as per the Roster above. Partners are always welcome. Please note your known dates of your absence either in the 

black attendance book near the cashier on meeting night or otherwise contact/text asap  the Attendance Officer ( See Above)  regards 

any queries, apologies, if a “non-eater” or if bringing a guest, partner so as to assist with catering etc. Please understand that it is vitally 

important that we provide the Venue with accurate numbers for meals so that the cost of meals can be kept to a minimum. If you fail to 

put in an apology the Board will unfortunately fine you the cost of the meal to recoup costs.         Eaters $25 non eaters $5 

 

After the Sergeant’s invocation & Loyal Toast, President Vince welcomed Area 8 Assistant 

Governor Brian Kretschmer, DGE Jeff Neale & wife Jenny , foundation member Reg Neale, other 

guests, members and partners including those attending on zoom to our Club Birthday . 

        A special welcome to the Stobie twins Frankie and Jasper. 

o President Vince thanked all involved who ran our first Donut stall at the moonlight markets last 

Friday evening at Thorndon Park. This is a new Club initiative driven by fundraising. It was a 

great success. They made $1245. 

 

o Thanks to Fellowship for a great effort on getting tonight organised. 

 

• Member Paul Eliseo introduced Agostino DeAngelis better known as Gus. 

Gus and I share a similar Italian heritage, his family are from Caraminaco and the Eliseo are from 

L’Aquila, both towns in the province of Abruzzo approximately 40km apart.  

It is renown as on of the most spectacular regions in Italy due to the Roman Architecture found in its 

towns, magnificent scenic views, and the best ski slopes in one of Italy’s highest mountain the Gran 

Sasso. 

Gus was born on 27th Sept 1949 and arrived in Australia in 1952. 

Gus studied in Australia and obtained degrees in Quantity Surveying, architecture and construction 

management. 

He was director chairman of Enviro Systems Pty Ltd an Australian listed company and then in 1991 

to 1995 he was Development Manager of MIRIVAC one of Australia’s largest residential 

development companies based in Queensland. 

 In 1995 he returned to SA and became involved in International Student accommodation and 

residential development. 

From 2008 to 2021 he has been involved in the Importing and Exporting of energy and petroleum 

through his company Renewable Industries Ltd based in the UAE (Middle East). 

Gus has also been involved with the children organisation Star Bear. It’s an organisation formed in 

Adelaide SA to benefit children under 18 suffering the loss of siblings or parents. 

 Gus has also been involved with the Rotary Club of North Adelaide being president from 1996-1997.  

 Gus is a dedicated family man and has been married for 49 years, has 3 children and 7 grandchildren. 

So please let us give a warm welcome to Gus De Angelis. 

Apologies to> 

Deadline<10am  
# Attendance Officer Reg Bennett- 8336 7788 (wk)  or 0407 970 290   preferably by text  

(Deputy Attendance Officer : Bruce Davis 8336 4126 ;0437 130 469 davis273@bigpond.com) 

After 10am  

Deadline 

After 10am on the day for unavoidable cancellations & to avoid Fine (=Meal cost)  

  Please notify the venue San Giorgio 8336 6600 so they are aware & also the attendance officer above.   

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/L%27Aquila
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gran_Sasso_d%27Italia
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gran_Sasso_d%27Italia
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200713-2503-BtB-Alyssa%20Morran/davis273@bigpond.com
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o President Vince then inducted Gus into the Club under the classification exporter and will serve 

under Jim Silvestri Director of the Fundraising Committee. 

o Gus thanked the Club for the honour of the opportunity to again serving Rotary as he was once a 

former President of the North Adelaide Rotary Club.  He was approached some months ago to join the 

club and was “made an offer he couldn’t refuse.” 

           So, he has rejoined Rotary and is looking forward to the future with the Club very much indeed. 

 

 

Pictured after the 

induction: Paul 

Eliseo, mentor  Jim 

Silvestri , Gus’s 

daughter Jo, wife 

Barbara , Gus and 

President Vince. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

• Secretary Susan’s announcements  

o Following last Monday’s meeting there was a ClubRunner meeting held at Paradise Motors 

Mazda’s Board room. Thanks to Jeff Neale, for letting us meet there. 

o  The informal meeting was to discuss and learn more about ClubRunner and streamline our 

website including transitioning from our old site to a new one.  

Our District Chair of Communications Robin LeValley answered many of our questions and 

assisted us to move to the new ClubRunner Website. 

o Special Thanks to Margaret Northcote for running our original website for so many years , putting 

hours and hours into it over that time. Unfortunately, the website is no longer supported and we 

need to transition to the new website ClubRunner which has many interactive modern features, 

full support and connectivity with Rotary and Club records etc. 

o  Margaret is assisting Ralph in transferring all the relevant Club documents to ClubRunner. 

o Thanks to Ralph who is managing the new ClubRunner website. He already has done many 

articles and learning how to get the best out of it and what it can do. 

o It will be a great asset, both within and outside of the 

club and streamline many administrative functions, 

and club activities. 

o Please contact Ralph if you need more information or 

have forgotten your password. 

 

• Ralph Holmes then did a presentation on 

ClubRunner which is the portal for our new 

website.                                    Link Here   >>>> 

 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099
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• Jeff Blanco the Classics on the Park Car Show Director, spoke 

on the Car Show. It is on Sunday the 28 March 10am-2pm. Jeff asked 

for a show of hands on who can help on the day. He will pass a circular 

around in the next few weeks so a roster and duties can be organised.  

We are hoping to raise $10,000 for Athelstone CFS. It will be a great 

day. Jeff passed around Raffle tickets selling for $5 a ticket, books of 4 

costing $20. He would like to presell as many Raffle books as possible 

before the event. There are some great prizes. This will raise nearly 

$5000 and along with the major sponsors will get us close to our 

$10,000 target. The BBQ and Drinks on the day will add to that as 

well. Cost to register a 

car is only $10 . All 

volunteers helping on 

the day will have a 

green club polo shirt 

and be given a new 

matching Car Show 

cap. Public entry is by 

gold coin donation. 

Thank you for your 

support.  

 

• Good news report: Benny Bosman said the chaps did a pickup of a single bed for the Shed the 

other day and the lady gave him an envelope as they left. When he opened it up back in the shed it 

was a cheque for $500.  That was so generous and so unexpected. Thanks to the lady for her kind 

and generous support for what Rotary and the members do in our community. 

 

• Youth Director Nikki Rowe spoke on RYLA and RYPEN  

 “We still need more applicants for both RYLA & RYPEN -so all members please speak to  your 

family , friends , neighbours to encourage  young people and young adults to  apply asap .It may 

be one of the best experiences in their lives.” 

 

Rotary Youth Leadership Awards- RYLA 
 For Whom? 18–25-year old’s  

 When? Course 1 -Thurs 22-Wed 28 April 2021    Link  

                Course 2 -Sat 18-Fri 24 Sept 2021 (Note:Host Club is Campbelltown)  

   Where?  Nunyara Conference Centre Belair  

   Other?  The Graduation Dinner is the last evening of the course 

 

RYLA is a 7-day residential leadership seminar. Young adults keen to exercise their leadership 
potential participate in a range of formal and informal activities, which promote leadership skills as 
desirable qualities. 

Activities 

Awardees will be supported and encouraged through activities like: 

• Guest Speakers, Forums, Seminar Sessions, Team Building, Problem Solving, Sport & 
Recreation 

RYLA incorporates guest speakers who cover a diverse array of topics including public speaking, 
conflict resolution, ethics, living your passions, goal setting, self-defence, volunteering & leadership. 
The week incorporates a lot of self-development through a variety of mechanisms including 
reflection (individually and as a team), teamwork, sports and outdoor activities, dancing, and many 
others. RYLA will provide the opportunity for you to make a lot of new friends. RYLA will challenge 
awardees and test them, but a lot of fun will be had at the same time.  

https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/youth/rotary-youth-leadership-awards
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Skills 

Through these activities, you will learn and reinforce valuable leadership skills, including but not 
limited to: 

• Public Speaking; Self Confidence; Presentation; Conflict Resolution; Corporate and Social 
Ethics; Creative Thinking; Problem Solving; Team Building; Being a valuable Team Member; 
Goal Setting & Building Relationships. 

RYLA's focus is on assisting young people to develop their abilities as leaders, and to encourage 
them to reach their full potential as valuable members of society. 

Participants can seize the opportunity to develop leadership, communication and problem solving 
skills, can practice new behaviours, forge life-long friends and challenge their personal belief 
systems and values. 

Who is Eligible? 

RYLA is open to young people aged 18 to 25 years with an ambition to improve their leadership 
skills. So, if you see yourself making and shaping your community in the future, we want you! 

The next Rotary Youth Leadership Awards event is 22-28 April 2021. 

The cost is free to each student as the $950 fee is fully paid for by the sponsoring Rotary Club.  

Each student will return to their sponsor club to give a presentation and share on their experience. 

Further information and to apply online here at www.ryla9510.org 

 

Rotary Youth Program of Enrichment (RYPEN) 
For Whom? A residential leadership seminar for aspiring leaders aged 14 to 17 years 

When? Fri 23-Mon 26 April 2021 (ANZAC Day Long Weekend) 

                        Where? at Woodhouse Activity Centre, Piccadilly, South Australia     Link  

 

• Maria Figg reminded everyone about the 22 May Vision for 

the Future: Philippine Optical Mission Fundraiser. 

“Open your heart so they can see their day better” 

 Please support this as it is a great cause, and it will be a fun 

night.  If you can donate a raffle prize or two that would be a 

great help. See flyer  

 

• Peter Rumbelow spoke briefly about some Club History going back to 1973 with some amusing 

anecdotes and finished saying that there have been many great members of this Club and sadly some 

are no longer with us. It is good to remember them. They built the foundations of this successful Club. 

 

 

• DGE Jeff Neale spoke on the International Assembly that both 

he and Jenny were involved with recently.  

Thanks to covid this was all done by being online at home in the early 

mornings. They found it inspirational. Incoming Rotary International 

President Shekhar Mehta urged members to become more involved in 

service projects, saying that caring for and serving others is the best 

way to live because it changes not only other people’s lives, but also 

our own. The focus was on membership and member engagement on 

projects. Closer to home, Jeff spoke on the preparations for the 2022 

District Conference and how Susan Harris is doing a great job as Chair and will be seeking  members 

support to make it run smoothly. 

 

http://www.ryla9510.org/
https://rypen9510.org/
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AWARDS 

 
 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOW  

The first person to be recognised tonight is a 

person who has been a member of our Rotary 

Club for nearly 10 years, joining in 2012.  This 

member: 

• has provided wonderful service to our Club 

over those years and has served on Youth and 

Fundraising Committees where his particular 

expertise has been much appreciated. 

• helps out at the Shed.  

• served as Treasurer in 2018-2019. 

• faithfully served as our Risk Management 

Officer for 7 years and, in case you have not 

guessed, he is the current Art Show Convenor. 

This Paul Harris award goes to … 

MICHAEL McCABE. 

 

 

 
 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOW 

The second person to receive a Paul 

Harris Fellow Award tonight 

became a member of our Rotary 

Club in 2015. This member: 

• has served our Club on 

Fundraising and Fellowship and on 

Membership Committee.  

• has also been our Property 

Officer and Director of 

Fundraising. 

• has been actively involved in a 

number of our activities, 

particularly the Shed.  

• has also been on the Carnevale 

and Porchetta Committees. 

 

This recipient is … JOHN RUSSO. 

 

 
 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOW DOUBLE SAPPHIRE PIN AWARD 

 We now have pleasure in announcing the recipient of a double sapphire pin. 

• This person is not a Rotarian, but a very devoted partner of a Rotarian. 

• The Rotary Club of Campbelltown believes that this person's life, exemplifies the humanitarian, 

educational and volunteering objectives of The Rotary Foundation.  We thank this Paul Harris Fellow, 

Double Sapphire, for demonstrating in their life and vocation a commitment to helping persons in 

need here and around the world.   

 

The recipient of this award has been a wonderful support to the club and to her husband and to Rotary 

in general.  
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 This person: 

• has never sought recognition for her 

participation in Club events, and has 

provided a huge service to members of our 

Community. 

• has also been a great support to her 

husband’s father and late mother. 

• has hosted many functions both in 

their home and out of home. 

• always gets things done, often behind 

the scenes, which is of great benefit to our 

club. This person is an integral part of the 

fabric of this club.  

• She has been very supportive of the 

Art Show. 

 

You may have guessed?  This Double Sapphire Pin awardee tonight is JENNY NEALE.(2nd from 

Left)  

 
• Following the Awards and with babysitters Maria Figg , Nikki Rowe,Netty Heinrich  and others 

minding the children & twins, their talented parents  Aaron & Lauren Stobie provided the evenings 

entertainment by singing  two beautiful songs  .‘It’s alright with me’ and the  ‘The Prayer’. It was a 

great  performance  making the Club’s 55th  Birthday ,the imminent  cutting of the cake  by foundation 

member Reg Neale and the presentation of the Awards a truly memorable night not to be missed. 

• The Birhday Cake was then  cut by foundation member Reg Neale . It was a delicious black forest 

cake and enjoyed by all ( except those on a diet )  

 

• President Vince closed the meeting thanking everyone who attended , special guest AG Brian 

Kretschmer , families of Awardees , members, partners and those on zoom. Not forgetting Luigi and 

staff from San Georgio’s and the fellowship committee for there attention to every detail and making 

it such a happy and memorable Club Birthday. 

 
 

    
• More long-term Help is needed at the shed. 

the shed is a major fundraiser for our Club. Over the last couple of years members doing pickups, 

for various reasons have dropped off. We are in need for others to put themselves on the roster to 

help during the week.      It has also been suggested that we start up a Saturday morning run for 

those willing to help but work during the week.    So, the crux of the matter is if you want to keep the 

fellowship and funds happening from the shed, we need help.  Please see Benny if you can help. 
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• Can You Help?  Gail Casey needs any large surplus bags/covers for displaying & 

repacking the Manchester at the Shed. e.g.as used for Duna’s or seat covers or the like, 

Can you please pass them onto her OR leave at the shed.       contact details 0401 122 757. 

 
District Conference for Friday 16-Sunday 18 April 2021- Westminster School in Marion  

Because covid restrictions are easing, there are plenty of tickets available for the conference. If anyone is 

interested in attending, they should book now & please see Steph. 

 Ordinarily we would have a club dinner on the Friday night of the conference. 

Considering the conference is in Adelaide this year, we are opening it up to the 

entire club regardless of whether they are attending the conference. Stephany then asked for an expression 

of interest by a show of hands on those who are interested in attending the dinner.  

 
Campbelltown Rotary Outback Experience 10 (C.R.O.E. 10) 

The forms have been sent out to those who expressed interest in coming 

on the CROE 10 adventure.  If you have not received yours, or wish to 

join us.... read on and act quickly.  

3rd September to 12th September. 

We will spend our time once again exploring the Flinders Ranges. 

We will have 2 community events while away.  This is when we provide 

entertainment for our pleasure but invite the local people to come along 

and enjoy it and support the RFDS while with us. 

Beds will be provided for those that need a bed, or an area for tents or swags to be 

pitched. 

Although our 1st 2 nights will mean packing and moving on, this will be followed by 

2 or 3 nights in one venue (meaning no packing up in a hurry in the morning).   

We will take the opportunity to explore tracks that are either rarely if ever used or 

well known, loved tracks that will definitely need a seat in a 4x4. 

Don't panic though if you don't have access to your own 4x4 or not able to secure a seat with someone 

who you know is going, we will do our best to find you a seat. 

We will provide all your meals. 

There will be some form of entertainment each night.  This will include an auction and 

fines session.  All the proceeds from these go to RFDS.  You don't have to carry money 

with you to pay each night, our trusty bookkeeper will keep a record of your 

expenses and you can pay at the end of the trip.  

You will see some beautiful areas of the Flinders, some not generally accessible to 

the public. 

You will stay in cabins, shearers quarters or outback pubs, and perhaps a motel, all 

with comfortable beds, but generally in a share situation.  

 

If you wish to join us, please contact Val for the necessary forms to be emailed to you. 

This needs to be done asap, as she has to secure beds if needed and time is marching on.  

Yours in Rotary 

Mal Hansen and the working committee of CROE 10 

       Val's email link here >   mailto:valnmal@bigpond.com 

 
Club Membership fees/Subs  

-For those paying in 6 Monthly installments – The 2nd  installment of $115 is NOW due.  

(The Subs are $230 for 12 months membership till EOFY 2021.) 

The Payment can be done with Jane at the meetings, either with cash or EFT (note a 1.10% 

surcharge). 

If paying by Bank Transfer – Please add your Name etc “Citizen-Subs “ so Jane knows who 

has made the payment & for what. 

 

 Bank Details for Direct Debit are (Bank SA)  

mailto:valnmal@bigpond.com
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    BSB:   105-069           ACC:  276 544 240       

Jane Gascoigne (Treasurer) 0419 829 976  

Eml: candjgascoigne@bigpond.com 

 
• Campbelltown Art Show – Sponsors Required- update by Michael McCabe Convenor 

The Campbelltown Art Show is on again from 15 to 22 May 2021. 

The Art Show is a community event held primarily to support artists and provide them with the 

opportunity to exhibit and sell their art.  

We will require members to help prepare and run the Art Show. 

 

A number of members sponsor the Art Show and I thank them. 

There may be new members who would also like to sponsor? 

 

The show includes paintings, pottery, porcelain, photography, and Aboriginal and 

Islander Peoples’ art. Last time we had 378 exhibits, 145 artists and 775 attendees. 

Sponsors provide cash for artists’ prizes. 

We include sponsors’ advertisements in the catalogue given to all attendees and on electronic screens at 

the event. 

Sponsors are invited to the opening night to present artists’ prizes (and to enjoy food and drinks). 

 

The Campbelltown Art Show is organised by the Rotary Club of Campbelltown and the Campbelltown 

City Council. It is held at the Campbelltown Function Centre, 172 Montacute Road, Rostrevor. 

 

If any members are interested in sponsoring, please contact Michael McCabe. 

 
o We need more applicants please for both the  

Rotary Youth Leadership Award (RYLA) & the Rotary Youth Program of Enrichment (RYPEN)  

 

RYPEN is for young people aged 14-17   Fri 23-Mon 26 April 2021     Link  

 

While RYLA is for 18–25-year old’s on Thurs 22-Wed 28 April 2021    Link  

 

Please suggest RYLA and RYPEN to your friends as it is a great program and 

time is running out . In these difficult times the young generation are our future leaders and the 

courses are fun and possibly life changing.    More Details -  Maria Figg  

 
• Department of Human Services, SA Government Screening checks - working with Children 

Given our Club's’desire to get involved with Earlyact and Interact at our local schools, it would be 

worthwhile for Rotarians to consider applying for a Working with Children screening clearance. 

 As a volunteer, you can apply online for the clearance at the following address and it is free to do 

so.https://screening.sa.gov.au/applications 

 
• Veronica Dottore - –Entertainment Books are  available  through the club. 

For Adelaide region it is $69.99 

For Multi City it  is $119.99 for 21 cities in Australia, New Zealand & Bali. 

All “books “purchased will last 12 months plus 2 months bonus.You can share this 

purchase with 5 devices. What a bargain.Please share this link below with families & friends. 

So to purchase just go to https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/161v645 

           “Thank you for your support. “ Veronica 

 

• Please visit and explore the new Club Runner website here https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099   
Once you logon you can check that your personal information is correct and you can easily update it. 

The site is a a great resource & promotion tool  for all Club & Rotary Information.  If you are not 

sure of your login name or password, please contact  Ralph Holmes .   

mailto:candjgascoigne@bigpond.com
https://rypen9510.org/
https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/youth/rotary-youth-leadership-awards
https://screening.sa.gov.au/applications
https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/161v645
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099
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 Thanks again to Margaret Northcote , the club’s webmaster on our old website , who is transferring  

all relevant & historical club records to the new Clubrunner site. 

•  Club History- for copies of any club photos/info etc, please provide the Secretary with a USB greater 

than 12GB together with a Gold Pot donation and she will happily copy them for you.  

• Club Wine for sale -Please contact Jim Silvestri 0417 802 021 to order. TB 

• Vocational Committee always seeking nominations for Pride of Workmanship and Business 

excellence Awards. Please contact Jeff Blanco for any ideas/suggestions/nominations

         Gd’day Possums–this is your page & remember “If it is to be- it is up to me .”

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Fines session by Sgt Margaret Beare - –or fines (dirt)  please call/text Margaret on 0418 830 343 or 

email margaretbeare54@gmail.com 

NO FINES SESSION TONIGHT  

 
Welfare officer’s (Almoner) Report Denise Dinham ph. 8337 8096 or denise.dinham@gmail.com 

o John Bennett is now home from hospital, recovering from surgery and is joining us on Zoom 

tonight so welcome John and we wish you a speedy recovery. 

For all those who are unwell, under treatment or convalescing and are mentioned in this 

column your Rotary family are sincerely thinking of you and your loved ones as your 

welfare and health are of concern to us all. May you get better soon. 

 
 Birthdays, Anniversaries Absences – to 1 March 

• Birthdays-Members:   Sujoy B (17th), Kevin O (25th), Milton L(28th) 

• Birthdays-Partners: Marian E(17th), Jenny H(23rd), Janette L(26th), Alfonso D(28th) 

• Induction Anniversaries: Damian L (16/2/2009), Jane G(18/2/2002), Babu K( 18/2/2002), 

 Eliz G (18/2/2002) 

• Leave of Absence Register:  Brad S. 1 December 20 -8 June; Amanda Thomas -1 Dec20-30 June 21;  

Liz Gardner 1 February to 30 June 2021. 

 

file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210208-Dr%20Tim%20Lathlean-Pain%20Management/margaretbeare54@gmail.com
mailto:denise.dinham@gmail.com
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Diary Dates & Notices 

 
•  Every Tuesday at the Shed:  A great social event for all members and partners and the backbone of 

our fundraising. Note Shed sales are generally the last Saturday of the month except as shown in red 

italics: - TBA 

 

This Saturday Feb 20 – Movies in the Park-6pm-10:30pm – Organised by YAC. We are doing the 

BBQ. Please contact Nikki Rowe for more info. 

 

• Saturday 27 Feb- Next Shed Sale  

 

 

• Wednesday 17 March 2021-  Rotary Youth Driver Awareness to be held at the CCC . 

Volunteers needed . Please contact Brad Silby . Youth Committee. 

 

• Sunday March 28 –Classics on The Park –Thorndon Park-  10am -2pm Gold Coin donation 

 

 

• Monday 29 March 2021- Mock Wedding – 

  

• Friday 16-Sunday 18 April 2021-D9510 District Conference – Westminster School in Marion  

Please can  Rotarians (and partners) register ASAP .The cost for the 

conference is $300 including the gala dinner, or $220 exclusive of the 

dinner. 

 There is also a Rotary Foundation breakfast for $30 a person at the Marion Hotel, and a BBQ lunch at 

the end of the conference for $15 a person.       Registrations are available here. 

       Steph is still making plans for a dinner on the Friday night if you wish to attend, please indicate here 

 

• Fri 23-Mon 26 April 2021- RYPEN  for  young people aged 14-17 .   

 

• Thurs 22-Wed 28 April 2021 - RYLA  for 18–25 year old’s. 

 

15-22 May Campbelltown Art Show – Sponsors & Volunteers needed . Contact Michael 

McCabe  

 

• Saturday 22 May - Philippine-Australia Friendship Day & Fundraiser  Dinner-6pm -Cost $50 

In aid of the Philippine Optical Missions Fundraiser Dinner Sat 22 May at San Giorgio 6pm Tickets 

$50. Please see Flyer. ‘We need raffle prizes so if you can donate or speak to anyone who can?’, 

please see Netty. 

• 12-16 June 2021 R I Convention Taipie- Link Here  

 

• 3rd Sept- 12th Sept – CROE trip (Campbelltown Rotary Outback Experience) -See Possum’s page  

 

• Sat 18-Fri 24 Sept 2021 RYLA- RC of Campbelltown is the Host Club for this one 

 

• Sat Nov 20- Porchetta- see Frank Augello for details  

 

 

 

 

https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?evtid=2cfc3519-6ae3-4079-82a6-35218faefa7d
https://convention.rotary.org/en/taipei
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Meeting Stats                (Gold Pot –goes to Herd of Hope)   

Attendance:  

 NA 

                       

Gold Pot:     

NA 

 

Sergeant: 

  NA 

 

            Raffle:   

           $106

 
 Thought for the Week   

Today you are you 

That is truer than true, 

There is no one alive 

Who is youer than you!        Dr Seuss  

 

 

Editor’s Corner Any errors, omissions,missing links,or if  not receiving emailed newsletter please let me know.If anyone has 

any contributions to make to the newsletter,please catch up  on meeting night or email me with your  content. Electronic 

format is preferred whenever possible please, as it saves a lot of retyping .   Rotary  E clubs Link    

 

    

https://herdofhope.com.au/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Dr._Seuss
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/welcome/
https://herdofhope.com.au/

